
Box 266 
Milton, W. Va. 
Telephone 743-9056 

WNST 
Radio 

1,600 KC 5000 WATTS 

September 24, 1973 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

We received your letter about your reception of our 

new radio station WNST. In confirming your letter, we 
checked it with our log of September 19, 1973 and your 
reception was correct. 

Thank you for your very interesting letter. 

,2e/ j77/./17 
Jack Gillette 
Chief Engineer 

Box 2031 
Huntington, W. Va. 
Telephone 736-4707 


